John Hansen

Electric vehicles are not zero emission as they have been portrayed. They just change the location
where the emission occurs. New technology, such as electric vehicles, should not be forced on the
public by government fiat. There are many hurdles to be overcome, such as development of better
battery technology. It makes much more sense to develop the technology and get it to the point
where the public will willingly accept it. There are many areas in which electric vehicles are not
applicable at all at this time, such as farm equipment and heavy equipment for construction



